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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Children in Need Day Friday 17th November 
 
As you may be aware, Children in Need Day takes place on Friday 17th November. As a school we feel it is important 
to support this charity event as we always do, as the funds raised are used for a variety of worthwhile causes 
supporting children from all over the UK.  
 
For a £1 donation, we are offering students the opportunity to wear their own clothes or any of the official Children 
in Need merchandise, in place of their school uniform. Students can drop their donations into the collection buckets 
as they come into school, or you may make a donation through ParentPay.  
 
However, we do request that all items of clothing be free from inappropriate and offensive language and outfits 
are appropriate for school.   
 
There will also be some activities at lunch times for the students to join in with and the Catering team will be selling 
specially made cakes for the event which can be purchased through the tills as normal.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Year Team should you require any further information. 

 
Yours sincerely    
 
 
J Parker   J Brickwood    D Treble  S Pycroft 
Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher Assistant Headteacher 
Head of Lower School Head of Middle School  Head of Upper School Head of Sixth Form 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

   
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 


